
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim stresses the importance of economic balance in Iraq

Head of the Reform and Reconstruction Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in

Baghdad, received the Turkish Ambassador to Iraq, Mr. Fatih Yildiz Wednesday 10/4/2019

His eminence stressed the importance of achieving economic balance in Iraq side by side with

political balance.

His eminence with Yildiz discussed latest developments in the political situation in Iraq and

the region, ways of enhancing relations in all fields and investment opportunities in the

country, stressed that the economic balance is no less important than the political balance and

the need to encourage investment in Iraq through required facilitation.

On the other hand, His eminence renewed neutrality of Iraq towards regional and international

axes, and that Iraq interest requires building balanced relations with all, especially with

neighboring countries, pointed out that stability in Iraq is a prelude to the stability of the

region.


